File #170520A

October 25, 2017

Lila
Senior Strategic Planner
City of Gainesville

Dear Lila,

The Sterling Place Board of Directors had its quarterly meeting on Tuesday, October 24,
2017 and discussed the annexation issue. The Board unanimously agreed to proceed with
the annexation process and would like to move towards the formal community vote. Please
accept this letter as our formal request to proceed with the annexation vote.

Sincerely,
Danielle Spano





